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ADDITIONAL INFORMATION NEEDED 
 

Dear Mr. Spielman,  
 
The Spielman – Goldpark King #2 Notice to conduct exploration activities on the Goldpark King #2 placer 
claim in Park County, Township 9 South, Range 76 West, Sec. 3 NE was received on March 21, 2023. The 
Notice has been assigned Bureau of Land Management (BLM) case file number COC-080911. Please refer to 
this number in future correspondence concerning this operation.  
 
Consistent with the surface management regulations at 43 CFR 3809.311(a), the BLM has reviewed the Notice 
to determine if it meets the content requirements at 43 CFR 3809.301(b). Based on this review, the following 
information is still needed in order for BLM to continue processing the Notice.  
 

1. Provide a Stormwater Discharge Permit or document stating that a permit isn’t required for this 
operation from the Colorado Division of Public Health and the Environment. 

2. State the source of your determination that it’s likely that groundwater would be encountered during this 
exploration. 

3. Provide a map or satellite image with a more detailed depiction of the exploration site, including the 
road and trenches’ proximity to the perennial stream. 

4. List the contents of spill kit(s) that would be kept on site in case of a gasoline or lubricant spill. 
5. State the total volume of lubricants to be kept on site. 
6. Describe any signage or other safety features to be used on site. 
7. State the source of the pre-existing road. 
8. State the maximum number of days that the camp trailer would be on site. 
9. Explain where and how any waste, including the proposed port-a-potty, would be disposed of off-site. 

 
Until a complete Notice is filed with this office, the BLM is unable to determine that your proposed operations 
will not result in unnecessary or undue degradation as defined under 43 CFR 3809.5. In addition, we are unable 
to make a determination as to the amount of the required financial guarantee. 



 
Please submit the required information at your earliest convenience. Until we receive this information your 
Notice cannot be processed and the proposed exploration activity is not to take place. If you have any questions, 
please contact Sophia Brooks-Randall at 719-269-8750.  

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 

   
Keith E. Berger 
Field Manager 
Royal Gorge Field Office 

 
 
 
 
cc:  Elliott Russell, CDRMS 
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Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Additional Information Needed (Goldpark King #2 )
Brooks-Randall, Sophia N <sbrooksrandall@blm.gov> Wed, Apr 5, 2023 at 12:32 PM
To: "cogspiel@msn.com" <cogspiel@msn.com>
Cc: "elliott.russell@state.co.us" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Hello Mr. Spielman,

I've attached a letter to this email requesting additional information about the Notice that we received from
you on 3/21/2023. The letter is also being sent to you by certified mail. Please respond with the additional
information at your earliest convenience so the Bureau of Land Management can continue to process your
notice.

Best,

Sophia Brooks-Randall (she/her)
Assistant Geologist, Solid Minerals
BLM CO, Royal Gorge Field Office | Dep’t of Interior Region 7 | 3028 E. Main St., Cañon City, CO 81212 | 719-269-8750
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